
 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
Where: PG&E will be replacing gas main and services in the alley between North “B” Street and 
North “C” Street from East 2nd Street to East Yosemite Avenue. The work area and surrounding 
streets will be subject to traffic control. “Slow for the cone.” Access to businesses and residents 
will be maintained. See map below for details. 

 
When: Beginning Monday, April 20, 2020 

 
Duration: 2 weeks (approximately) 

 
General Information Contact: 
City of Madera Engineering Department: (559) 661-5418 

 
After Hours Contact: 
City of Madera Police Department: (559) 675-4220 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Engineering Department • 205 W 4th St, Madera, CA 93637 • P. 559.661.5418 • F.559.675.6605 •  madera.gov/alerts. 

https://www.madera.gov/alerts

	Where: PG&E will be replacing gas main and services in the alley between North “B” Street and North “C” Street from East 2nd Street to East Yosemite Avenue. The work area and surrounding streets will be subject to traffic control. “Slow for the cone.”...
	When: Beginning Monday, April 20, 2020
	Duration: 2 weeks (approximately)
	General Information Contact:
	After Hours Contact:

